
**COMING SOON** 

Dear Neighbors, 

In the coming months, construction will begin on the expansion project for the Chappaqua Firehouse, 

which is aimed at enhancing our emergency response capabilities, better serving our community and 

modernizing the facilities to ensure the health and safety of our volunteer firefighters. 

We are pleased to announce that the bids for this project have been awarded, and work is set to 

commence shortly. We understand that construction projects can be disruptive, and we are committed to 

minimizing any inconvenience to our community. 

If you have any questions or concerns about the construction process, please do not hesitate to reach out 

to the Board of Fire Commissioners and our Construction Manager.  Both can be contacted directly 

via email at:  project@ncfd1.org 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation during this period. The expansion of our firehouse is 

a crucial step towards ensuring the safety and well-being of our community. Thank you for your support 

and patience. 

Sincerely, 

Project Committee Members 

Dwight Smith and Ed Frank 

 

Board of Fire Commissioners 

New Castle Fire District No. 1 
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